West Hillhurst Community Association Letter



Mon 2/5/2018 4:47 PM

Karen Dahl <karenladahl@gmail.com>

[EXT] Re: Comments for LOC2017-0356

To Bevill, Brad C.

1 You forwarded this message on 3/26/2018 4:12 PM.

Hi Brad,

The West Hillhurst Community Association reviewed the amendment to LOC2017-0356 and do not with to change our initial comments (below).

Thank you

Karen

On Fri, Dec 29, 2017 at 10:18 AM, Karen Dahl <<u>karenladahl@gmail.com</u>> wrote:

Hi Brad,

The West Hillhurst Community Association reviewed LOC2017-0356 and offers the following comments:

- The committee has no substantive objections the landuse amendment.
- While the R-CG designation is appropriate in some locations, we appreciate that it represents a new and unexpected development for some neighbours.
- The committee is hopeful the developers will take into consideration the concerns of surrounding neighbours prior to applying for their DP.

Thank you,

Karen Dahl

WHCA Planning Committee Coordinator

CPC2018-0415 - Attach 2 ISC: UNRESTRICTED